
From: A H   

Date: July 14, 2018 at 7:22:10 PM EDT 

To: <csaunder@london.ca> 

Subject: 172 Central 

Good evening, 

 

I am writing to state my support for the designation of 172 Central St, London ON, as a heritage 

site, and I oppose its demolition. 

 

Thanks and have a great day, 

Adrian Holyk 

 

mailto:csaunder@london.ca

